
 

                        

 

 
 
 
 

   DIARY DATES 2024/2025 

Mon 23 Dec -
Mon 6 Jan 

Christmas holiday 

JANUARY  

Mon 6 Inset Day 

Tues 7 Back to school 

Weds 8 Yr1/2 Dance Festival at Framlington Earl 
High 

Thurs 16 School Council Bring and Buy Sale 

FEBRUARY  

Weds 5 Garlic Theatre visiting school 

Mon 10 – Fri 14 Kindness Week 

Fri 14 Last Day of Half Term 

Mon 17 – Fri 21 Half Term holiday 

Mon 24 Back to school 

March  

Sat 1 FOWS Tidy Up day 

Fri 7 Yr3/4 Girls Football County Finals 

Fri 21 FOWS International Colour Day 

Weds 26-Fri 28 Class 3 Residential to How Hill 

April  

Fri 1 Last day of Term 

Mon 7 – Tues 
22 

Easter Holiday 

Mon 22 Inset Day 

Tues 23 Back to school 
 

 

This week has been so busy with the Santa Run, 
parties and Christmas activities and the school has 
been bustling with excitement. Thank you to the 

FOWS team for organising the Santa Run – please bring any 
outstanding sponsor money in as soon as possible.  There are 
lots of photos on the FOWS Facebook page if you want to see 
the fun that was had.  Wednesday saw the whole school in the 
hall for their Christmas lunch. It took a military operation to get 
all the dinners distributed but the children enjoyed singing along 
to Christmas songs, pulling crackers and it was a lovely festive 
occasion.  
The children have also been making Christingle’s this week – 
thank you to Waitrose and Morrison’s who kindly donated the 
oranges.  Earlier in the week we also had our practice Christingle 
service and we were joined by elderly residents who thoroughly 
enjoyed the service and followed this by joining us for tea and 
mince pies. 

  If your child has an inhaler in school please can you supply 

an up to date inhaler for the new term, if you haven’t recently 

done so.  This is because we have no way of knowing how 

full an inhaler is and we don’t want to suddenly have an 

empty inhaler.  All inhalers should be supplied in the prescription  

boxes please with the name and dosage on.    

 

 

 

 

Message from Mr Jones:  We have made it!  We have 

successfully held our parties, Christmas lunch, 

Nativities, had a visit from Father Christmas 

and today our final Christingle service.  I know 

both the children and staff are looking forward 

to a lovely break.   

I would like to thank all the staff at Wreningham.  We are so lucky 

to have such a dedicated and compassionate team and the school 

could not function without them.  I wish them all a relaxing and 

healthy Christmas. Alongside this I wish to thank our support 

network - firstly the Governing Body who help guide and support 

us in all that we do, thank you.  Secondly, grateful thanks to the 

wonderful FOWS team who have raised in excess of £13,000 this 

year already and we still have next term to go!  Well done for the 

fantastic fundraising and also all the events you run for the 

children.  The school team is so grateful for the additional funds 

which enables us to buy or do extras for the children.  Lastly, but 

by no means least, I wish to thank all 

the parents, carers and extended family 

members for supporting, turning up, 

cheering on and being there in 

everything that we do.  We truly are one 

big family at Wreningham.   I wish you 

all a happy and relaxing Christmas and 

look forward to seeing you all in 2025! 

Best Wishes, Mr Jones. 

Please remember that we do not return to school until 
Tuesday 7th January 2025.  Monday 6th January is an Inset day. 

The School Council Bring and Buy Sale is on 
Thursday 16th January.  We are collecting old and 
unwanted, good condition, toys, games and books 
(No teddies thank you).   Toys should be age 
appropriate please.  Collection point is in the 

Mary Fairman Room – please bring in after Christmas.  Thank you. 

A reminder that there is a menu change on 
the first day back, Tuesday 7th January.  We 
attach the alternative menus.  The rest of the 

week follows the normal advertised menus. 

Tonight is the FOWS Christmas Disco at the Village Hall.  
Tickets available on the door.  5.30pm – 8.00pm 
Please come along and join the fun. 

SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS – Please note that Mr Jones’ 
and Mr Hodge’s after school sports clubs will restart 
week commencing 13th January 2025. 

We are still looking for an additional midday 
supervisor.  If you know anyone who may be 
interested please do ask them to contact the office 
for more information. 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  

 

 Com 

 

 

 

passion  Thankfulness 

 


